

VOTE GREEN ON 3RD MAY 2018

KATE MCGEEVOR





TACKLING TRAFFIC & PUTTING RESIDENTS FIRST

Enfield Greens' transport policy favours people not cars

For years, residents in Chase ward have suffered from noise, congestion and air pollution due to too much through traffic. Enfield Green Party believes that streets are for people, not traffic. The space has to be shared but on residential streets residents should come first. Residents in Crews Hill are worried about speeding on their streets, while residents throughout Chase are regularly affected when traffic backs up from the A10. Traffic associated with school drop-off and pick-up times also affects residents in several parts of the ward. Vote for Enfield Green Party at the May 2018 elections and we will put residents first and fight for people-friendly neighbourhoods.



Enfield Greens support new traffic reducing measures like those used in the borough of Waltham Forest, above (Photo: Paul Gasson)

Vote for Kate McGeevor of the Enfield Green Party in the May local elections and we will continue to campaign for the establishment of more liveable streets throughout Chase. We will fight to enforce 20mph speed limits, to reduce through traffic, and tackle air pollution.

GREENS GUARANTEE TO DO THINGS DIFFERENTLY



Green activists monitoring air pollution across Enfield

One Green Councillor in the room changes the debate!

Across the country, Green councillors are making a difference to people's lives. For example, Green Party councillors in Kirklees convinced the council to invest in a £20m home insulation programme and helped residents to save money on heating bills. In Sheffield, Green councillors have been campaigning to protect the city's trees. Across Enfield, Green activists have been campaigning on a range of issues, including traffic congestion, air quality, green waste and more. Green Party councillors guarantee to tackle the things that need to be tackled. We guarantee to challenge the status quo, where the status quo isn't working, and to demand better of our elected councils. And Green councillors will listen to you, the community, taking your concerns, your needs and your ideas to heart. If you've got concerns with Enfield Council, let us know what you'd like the Green Party to do about it! kate@enfieldgreens.org.uk

SAFER STREETS FOR YOUNG PEOPLE

Protecting youth services that reduce knife crime



Increasing knife crime has been matched by sharp decreases in funding for youth services

Between 2012 and 2017, council funding for youth services has been cut by 60% in Enfield, decreasing by over £2 million. Enfield Greens would fight to reverse these cuts, ensuring more youth centres and youth services. We would tackle the causes and culture of knife crime, as has been done successfully in Scotland. Green GLA Member Sian Berry has already secured £45m from the London Mayor for youth services.

CAMPAIGNING FOR A CLEANER ENFIELD

Environment at the heart of Green policies

Enfield Green Party has been surveying residents to find out what you think of local services. We know litter, fly-tipping and waste collections are a priority. We will improve waste services to make it easier for people to recycle, particularly in flats and shared housing. We will introduce more recycling bins in public places and encourage local businesses to adopt greener waste strategies, and make the Council act more quickly to tackle fly-tipping.



A river of fly-tipped waste near Turkey Brook, where flytipping has been left to continue for months

ABOUT OUR CANDIDATE KATE MCGEEVOR



"I have lived and worked in Chase ward for the past seven years, since I became the manager of Forty Hall Farm. During my time at the Farm, I've worked closely with the local community. The Farm is now open to the public and we hold lots of events, such at the Enfield Food Festival and the Livestock Music Festival, as well as offering free school visits to local school children. I've been a member of the Green Party for 20 years and I believe passionately in putting people and the environment at the heart of local politics. Please vote for me on May 3rd and I will work hard to make Chase ward the greenest borough in Enfield. I will work alongside other local councillors to tackle the problems of traffic, antisocial behaviour and fly-tipping, which I know worry so many residents. I love living in Chase ward and would love the opportunity to represent local residents on Enfield Council.' Vote Green on 3rd May 2018!

GET IN TOUCH

If you have a comment or question about a local issue or if there is something that you would like the Green Party to challenge Enfield Council on, please contact Kate directly by email kate@enfieldgreens.org.uk

Here are the ways you can get in touch with our candidates, or follow news from the Enfield Green Party.

EMAIL: CONTACT@ENFIELDGREENS.ORG.UK

WEBSITE: ENFIELDGREENS.ORG.UK

TWITTER: @ENFIELDGREENS

For more information on the work of the Green Party within the London Assembly, visit www.london.greenparty.org.uk

VOTE FOR KATE FOR CHASE

PROTECT THE GREEN BELT: The Green Party are opposed to all development on Green belt land. Kate would fight to protect the green belt in Chase ward from further development.

MORE COMMUNITY POLICING: Reduce crime and anti-social behaviour with more community policing

SUPPORTING LOCAL BUSINESS: Enfield Greens will campaign to protect small businesses and the local economy. Kate would fight to make Enfield Town a more sociable place with less traffic, and protect small shopping streets like Lancaster Road.

STRONGER COMMUNITIES: Kate believes passionately that communities are stronger when they have opportunities to get together and to celebrate their local neighbourhoods, through street parties, festivals and other community get-togethers.

VOTE GREEN ON MAY 3RD FOR A CLEAN, GREEN & HEALTHY ENFIELD